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End of Term Activities 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
We are going to be creating a video Christmas service for families to watch in December. In order to edit 
and produce the video in good time, we are going to be filming the children this Friday- the 
27thNovember. The video will not have any names attached to children. It will be posted on our school 
webpage for parents and the wider community to see. 
 
We will be using the current permissions for videoing/photographs. If your child is currently not 
allowed to be filmed/photographed for social media or the website, we will not include them in the film. 
If you would like to check/change your permissions for this particular event then please contact the 
school office by this Thursday at the latest. 
 
As we are unable to hold the usual Christmas Parties this year, we have organised for the children to 
have outdoor Christmas Forest School parties in their wider bubbles during the last week of term 
instead. We are also planning on having a socially distanced Santa visit for EYFS & KS1 on the last day of 
term. More details about these events and what the children will need to wear for the parties will follow 
soon. 
 
Also due to the current restrictions we are not allowing children to distribute Christmas cards within 
school this year. 
 
It is our aim that all these activities will allow the children to safely have some of the usual Christmas 
experiences despite the current circumstances. 
 
Thanks for you onging support, 
 

Mr Whelerton 
 

 


